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18th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

STAFFING UPDATE  

 

Due to the current guidance relating to coronavirus, we currently have some members of staff 

who are working from home: 

 

Mrs Harrison (Year 6 Teacher) and Mrs Hewitt (Midday Supervisor/Teaching Assistant) due to 

long term (chronic) medical conditions; 

 

Mrs Latchford (Year 1 Teacher) and Mrs Fitzpatrick (Assistant Leader of Pre-School) due to 

pregnancy. 

 

We are very fortunate in that other existing staff members are currently able to cover their 

duties for which we are grateful. 

 

If you have any questions, or require any further information, please do not hesitate in 

contacting me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
S A Barnard-Taylor 

 

S A Barnard-Taylor (Mrs) 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwilhJHs4vfWAhVEuRoKHfBIBUIQjRwIBw&url=http://thorpestandrewschool.org.uk/thorpe-st-andrew-school-and-sixth-form-is-awarded-the-silver-mark/&psig=AOvVaw2mF3u_S8UXS45qqetGH20D&ust=1508333645422833

